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The next Emeriti Association meeting is scheduled for February 18, 2021 at 11:00 AM and will be 
held using Zoom.  An invitation to the Zoom meeting will be sent to all those on the Emeriti Listserv 
on or before February 17th.  Emeriti Association Vice President Scott Moody announced that the 
speaker for the meeting will be Dr. Florenz Plassman, Dean of the College of Arts and 
Sciences(clickable hyperlink)

        Dean Florenz Plassman

 ________________________________

Emeriti Association President Rosemary Rossiter reported that the University Trustees recently 
announced 20 new Emeriti in addition to those who were named Emeriti in the Fall.   The new Emeriti 
will be introduced at the February 18th Zoom meeting.

________________________________

The speaker for the January 21, 2021 Zoom meeting was Hylie Voss-Flournoy as President of the Sugar
Bush Foundation established in 2005 by her emeriti parents, Don Flournoy and the late Mary-Ann 
Flournoy.  The Sugar Bush Foundation (hyperlink) is a supporting organization of the Ohio University 
Foundation with a mission of funding collaboration between the University and the community to 
improve the quality of life and the environment in Southeastern Ohio.   Hylie along with Don Flournoy 
and Board member Alan Geiger described some of the projects sponsored through the foundation such 
as Zero-Waste, the Winding Road, using Acid Mine waste as paint pigments, etc. and the wider 
continuing impact of those initiatives.  Screen shots of the presentation are attached below and audio of
the presentation can be made available to emeriti upon request. 

https://www.ohio.edu/cas/plassmann
https://www.ohio.edu/cas/plassmann
https://give.ohio.edu/advancement/sugar-bush


Screen clips from the January Zoom meeting








